Getting things done — Peddie Street
#dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who recently contacted us about a dog waste bin
had fallen over in Peddie Street — its the post had rusted at the base.

We reported this to environment management who promised to promptly uplift
this. We also requested that a replacement bin is provided to ensure adequate
dog waste bin facilities in Peddie Street.
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